
Membership Growing in Park River 

Marquita Novak, Unit President and Membership Chairman for Paul Farup Unit 147 of 
Park River, put her foot on the gas and made a push to recruit new members for 2025. 
Her dedication and work on the project resulted in the recruitment of ten new 
members.  Candace Berg, Department President-Elect and Membership Chairman was 
invited to a unit meeting in Park River where she presented a certificate to Marquita in 
commemoration of her extraordinary work.  Great job, Marquita!
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